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Happy Spring 2024! We have been busy as bees this year working 
to restore our non-profit status. Good news! Through the hard work 
of our current and former board members, and the assistance of 
PKF O’Connor Davies Accounting, we are on our way to renewed 
status. 
 
Thanks to our amazing WLA Executive Board: Vice President – 
Gillian Rothchild, Treasurer – Krishna Brodigan, Past President 

and current Secretary – Giovanna-Fiorino-Iannace, as well as Past Presidents, 
Elaine Provenzano and Kathy Palovick, who all worked diligently to get the job done. I 
am so appreciative of each of them and grateful to be a part of this team. 
 
While we focused on the task at hand, all professional development, programs, and 
Mid-Winter Conference, and membership were temporarily put on hold. Now we 
look forward to connecting with you at our Annual Business Meeting on Friday, 
June 7th @ 9 am at WLS Headquarters. Come to network, share ideas, and 
consider volunteering to serve on the Executive Board or one of our committees. For 
a small time commitment, there is much to gain and share in talent and skills, plus 
you’ll have fun with your colleagues! Hope to see you then and at our June 12th 
Meet and Greet at Harrison Public Library. Details and registration for both are 
below.  
   
Finally, I’ll leave you with one of my favorite quotes by Maya Angelou “When you do 
nothing you feel overwhelmed and powerless. But when you get involved, you feel the 
sense of hope and accomplishment that comes from knowing you are working to 
make things better”   
   
Renee Rauch 
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Bonnie Katz Award 
 



WLA is pleased to announce the 3rd Annual Bonnie Katz 
Award, named in honor of our Ossining Library colleague who 
passed away in March of 2021. An avid library supporter, and 
the 2013 WLA President, Bonnie was an esteemed film buff, 
passionate baseball fan, pet lover, and photographer. Bonnie 

took great joy in forging personal connections with library 
patrons and colleagues alike. She had an outgoing, positive 
spirit, was easy to talk with, and always ready to take on any 

challenge. If you would like to nominate someone who exemplifies the same 
commitment to libraries and our communities as Bonnie, please click here. 

Nominations should be submitted by June 1st, 2024. The WLA Executive Board 
will select and announce the award recipient at our Annual Meeting in June. 

 

 

 

WLA PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT AWARDS 

POSTPONED 
 

While we focus on preparing for the annual meeting and restarting 
our membership recruitment efforts, WLA will be postponing the 
application and selection windows for our annual professional 

development awards. Updates will be shared in the weeks leading 
up to and after the annual meeting, as we are still committed to 
providing financial awards to support continued education and 

career growth for our members.  
 

In the meantime, you can learn more about WLA's PD awards by 
visiting: https://www.westchesterlibraryassociation.org/scholarship-

awards/ 
 

 

 

 

  

 

Annual Business Meeting 2023 Highlights 
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Bonnie Katz Award 
Recipient 

Claudia Pastore  
 

 

Bonnie Katz Award 
Recipient 

Frank Godino 
  

Bonnie Katz Award 
Recipient 

Vicenta Mauri  
 

Librarianship in the 21st C: 
How library schools are moving forward 

Dr. Bea Baaden - Director, Palmer School LIS Program; PhD in 
Information Studies Program; School Library Program 

Dr. James Lowry - Chair, MLS Department, Queens College 
Dr. Shari Lee - Assoc. Professor, MLIS Program, St. John’s 

University, Queens Campus 

 



 

 

 



 

  

 

  

 

Board of Directors 
 

Executive Officers: 
 

 Renee Rauch 
President 

 
Gillian Rothchild 

Vice President/President Elect 
 

Giovanna Fiorino Iannace 
Secretary 

 
Krishna Horrigan 

Treasurer 
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